TASL TiEfiEsRLA
\
f"""‘ ASEAN SEAS LINE CO. LIMITED

CHANGE VESSEL NOTICE

Dear Valued Customer,

Please kindly be advised that M/V MAGARI V. 1721W will phase out at
HONG KONG, cargos to Haiphong on this vessel will be discharged at
HKG and shift to M/V SENTOSA TRADER V. 1724W ETD HPH 18-NOV & M/V

BAOHANG V. 1721W ETD HPH 19-NOV, sorry for the inconvenience.
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